
*Important Notice:* 
Work Today 11:01 pm

*Important Notice:* Since two faculty

members of the Department have been

tested COVID 19 POSITIVE, the department

shall impart teaching and laboratory works

in the online mode up to 6th November

2021.

All offline PG examinations scheduled up to

6th November also stand postponed. Fresh

dates shall be notified separately.

PhD Scholars of the concerned supervisors

are also requested to be off the department

up to 6th November 2021.

I pray for the speedy recovery of the COVID

positive members and pray for the safety of



the other inmates of the Department.

*Dr M Tariq Banday*

Head of the DepartmentHead of the Department


